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SAFETY RECOMMENDATION No: 32/2013

Text of Safety Recommendation:

Take effective actions in order to ensure that Masters follow the Company’s policy in
regard to safety of navigation.

06/2013: Collision between M/V “CONSOUTH”
No of Safety Investigation Report: and M/V “PIRIREIS”
(See the full Report here.)

Safety Recommendation addressed to: Owners/Managers of M/V “CONSOUTH”

Date of publication: 12/03/2015

Comments-Remarks:

The present document derives from a report published on the site of the Hellenic Bureau for Marine Casualties Investigation
(HBMCI, www.hbmci.gov.gr) and consists a safety recommendation which was reached after a safety investigation of a marine
casualty, according to the provisions of National Law 4033/2011, with purpose to improve maritime safety and protection of
sea environment.


http://www.hbmci.gov.gr/js/investigation%20report/final/06-2013%20CONSOUTH-PIRIREIS.pdf

